
The following is my testimony against HB 2571,  public hearing 3/23/17. 
 
Chair Williamson and Members: 
 
I am opposed to HB 2571 because I think there is a disadvantage to 
small precincts that may have space only for six or fewer precinct 
persons.  I live in a rural county and I was a precinct committee person 
where there were only 2 openings – one man and one woman.  I favor 
leaving opportunities open for at least one man and one woman to 
represent a precinct.   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Drive 
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527 
 


